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Fancy That of 

London

48 Great Russell 

Street

London

WC1B 3PA

11/05/2017  18:56:202017/1784/L INT Adam Ficken As the landlord of this building I am concerned that these works were carried without gaining 

prior approval or planning permission. 

I am still to see any input from any building control so am not certain that these works were 

done to a satisfactory standard.

I would like assurances that not only is my building is maintained to the highest standard but 

also that works done have not effected the structural integrity of the building.
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